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The USMS Legislative Committee met on Monday February 21, 2022, for the first meeting of 
the year.  This was primarily an organizational meeting; however, the following items were 
discussed: 
 

• Two LMSC’s are planning to merge this year.  The deadline for submission is February 1, 
2022.   

• Streamlining HOD meeting will be reviewed.  This possibly includes housekeeping items 
and using the terms – adopt proposal or reject proposal to ensure language is clear at 
HOD. 

• Looking at Items 504.2.5 and 504.3.1 to determine who has the power to set the annual 
meeting and the agenda. 

• There is going to be an annual meeting in 2022.  The time and place have not been 
determined.  There may be a hybrid option.  It will be a shorter meeting. 

 
The next USMS Legislative Committee Meeting is planned for March 28 at 4:30 PST.  Send any 
items for consideration to Diana Dolan LaMar who representing SPMS on this committee. 
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